
 

 

 

 
 
 

The NZ College of Primary Healthcare Nurses, NZNO and the College of Nurses Aotearoa, New Zealand unite 
to facilitate the above symposium for all Nurses working in the primary and community health care sectors. 

At this symposium we will be taking the opportunity to acknowledge the challenges that so many of you 
within our healthcare sector have faced over the past two years and the huge contribution you have and 
continue to make during this unique time. Therefore, our themes will be focusing on the health and wellness 
of nurses, how we can provide equity of care for our diverse populations and how we as nurses can support 
an environmentally sustainable healthcare 

The programme includes: 

• Inspirational keynote speakers discussing: 
o Caring for ourselves - tools to ensure as nurses we put the health, safety and wellness of ourselves 

first 

o Caring for our communities – equity vs inequity – impact on how we provide health care for all 

o Caring for Aotearoa - what can we do to within our workplaces to ensure environmentally sustainable 

healthcare? 

• Professional development hours awarded 

• Prices:   
o NZNO Members:                     $120.00 
o College of Nurses Aotearoa Members:      $120.00 

o Non-Members:  $150.00 
o Student Nurses:  $  85.00

IMPORTANT UPDATE: For many nurses, travel to Rotorua is not an option so we are now offering access to 

this Symposium via Zoom on the day – check the direct registration link above for further details. 

ZOOM registrations available CLICK HERE TO REGISTER 

This Symposium has been made possible by the following sponsors: 

“Caring for Ourselves, Caring for Communities, Caring for Aotearoa” 

“Te tiaki i a tatou ano, te tiaki i nga hapori, e tiaki ana i a Aotearoa” 

 

https://nzno.cmail20.com/t/r-l-tjiyikut-dtijkjjiij-n/

